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From: LOWE, Phil @rba.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 7 October 2022 4:40 PM 
To: Jim Chalmers Public <Jim.Chalmers@treasury.gov.au> 
Cc: Kennedy, Steven <Steven.Kennedy@TREASURY.GOV.AU>; Crawford, Claudia 
<Claudia.Crawford@TREASURY.GOV.AU> 
Subject: Letter to the Treasurer - The $5 banknote design [SEC=OFFICIAL] 
 
Dear Treasurer 
 
Following our discussion last week, please see attached a letter regarding the $5 banknote design. 
 
Thank you 
 
Phil 
 
 
 
Philip Lowe | Governor 
RESERVE BANK OF AUSTRALIA | 65 Martin Place, Sydney NSW 2000  Australia 
p: +  | e:  @rba.gov.au |  w: www.rba.gov.au 
 

Disclaimer 

This e-mail message (along with any attachments) is intended only for the named addressee and 
could contain information that is confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you 
are notified that any dissemination, copying or use of any of the information is prohibited. Please 
notify us immediately by return e-mail if you are not the intended recipient and delete all copies of the 
original message and attachments. This footnote also confirms that this message has been checked 
for computer viruses. 
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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 12 October 2022 4:03 PM
To: Cully, Mark
Subject: FW: RBA Board - October 2022 - Paper [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]
Attachments: RBA Board - October 2022 - Set  A  - The $5 Banknote Design-R.pdf

OFFICIAL:Sensitive 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 — A/g Executive Assistant   
Office of the Secretary 
P   
 
treasury.gov.au  
Langton Crescent, Parkes ACT 2600 
Twitter | LinkedIn | Facebook 
 
 
The Treasury acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia,  
and their continuing connection to land, water and community.  
We pay our respects to them and their cultures and to elders both past and present. 
 

LGBTIQ+ Ally 

 
OFFICIAL:Sensitive 

From: @rba.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 12 October 2022 3:37 PM 
To: @TREASURY.GOV.AU> 
Subject: RBA Board - October 2022 - Paper [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive] 
 
IN-CONFIDENCE   

Good afternoon  
 
As mentioned in my email earlier this afternoon, would you please provide the attached Board paper to Mark Cully. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

 | Senior Coordinator | Board Secretariat | Secretary's Department  
RESERVE BANK OF AUSTRALIA | 65 Martin Place, Sydney NSW 2000 
p: +  | f: +61 2 9551 8129 | e: @rba.gov.au | w: www.rba.gov.au 
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Disclaimer 

This e-mail message (along with any attachments) is intended only for the named addressee and 
could contain information that is confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you 
are notified that any dissemination, copying or use of any of the information is prohibited. Please 
notify us immediately by return e-mail if you are not the intended recipient and delete all copies of the 
original message and attachments. This footnote also confirms that this message has been checked 
for computer viruses. 




